The City of Annandale administers city, county, state, and federal elections for residents who
live within City limits. All city residents vote at City Hall, 30 Cedar Street E in Annandale.

The next city-administered election will be:

e Tuesday, March 5, 2024 - Presidential Primary Nomination Election
e Tuesday, August 13, 2024 - Primary Election
e Tuesday, November 5, 2024 - General Election

Use the precinct finder link below to verify your polling location by your street address.

Absentee Voting-In-Person & Presidential Nominating
Primary Early Voting

The Finance and Taxpayer Services counter in the Wright County Government Center will be
open during regular business hours (8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.) for in-person voting starting on
January 18th, 2024.

Additional Voting Hours:

e Saturday March 2 - 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
e Monday March 4 - 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

For absentee vote by mail voters should visit this webpage to request a ballot online. Minnesota
Absentee Ballot Request - MNVotes

Election Quick Links

The Secretary of State website has all you need to know about the general election. This
website offers:

e Finding your polling place
e Viewing sample ballot
e Information regarding voter registration procedures: Absentee voting information

View PDF


https://mnvotes.sos.mn.gov/abrequest/index
https://mnvotes.sos.mn.gov/abrequest/index
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/
https://pollfinder.sos.state.mn.us/
https://myballotmn.sos.state.mn.us/
https://www.sos.state.mn.us/elections-voting/other-ways-to-vote
http://www.annandale.mn.us/print/pdf/node/1286

